
REUNION GATHERING

of Radical Faeries in Europe 
13–22 OF JUNE, 2025
TERSCHELLING, THE NETHERLANDS

O n the 24th of June, 1995, in a communal house called De Wierschuur, located between the North Sea and the marshes of 
the island of Terschelling, the Radical Faeries gathered to celebrate their European homecoming. Three decades later, it’s now 
time for all Faeries — the ones who were present at that first ritual, as well as others who joined the EuroFaeries community later, 

to gather again and to celebrate! We want to enjoy the magic, love and happiness which we created back then and which has since 
been reborn in numerous gatherings throughout Europe and around the globe. Let’s meet in heart circles and create meaningful, yet 
playful, rituals, through which we can look back to where we came from while contemplating where we currently are. Let’s also dance, 
sing, play, prepare meals and dine together or immerse ourselves in the beautiful nature of the island, with its vast sandy beaches and 
its hiking, biking and swimming. Let’s simply celebrate all the community and magic of Faeriedom!
 
Space is limited to 30 faeries, so please apply early! For more information, contact: T30gathering@proton.me


